
 

ARE YOU READY TO UNEARTH SOME EXCITING, 

NEW LEARNING? 

After Christmas, we look forward 

to introducing our new topic, 

FOSSIL HUNTERS! 

Year 6 Leavers’ Hoodies 

Hopefully, you will have seen a letter which 
went out on Wednesday (8th) about Year 6 
Leavers Hoodies. (See Website) 

On behalf of the FRIENDS of DJA, who will 
cover the majority of the costs, we have 
secured a brilliant deal for some Leavers 
Hoodies for the end of our academic year. 

An incredible £5 for a fantastic hoody and 
t-shirt!  

Please order via ParentPay no later than 
Wednesday 15th December to secure your 
Leavers hoodie deal! 

 Our last 
day of 
term pre-
sents an-
other fun 
opportuni-
ty to raise 

funds for our fantastic school. BREAK THE 
RULES DAY allows the children to donate 
50p for every rule they wish to break! 
Understandably, the rules which can be bro-
ken are within reason and some examples 
are on the letter which went out on Tuesday 
7th. 
 There is NO limit to the amount of rules 

which can be broken. 
 We ask that Year 6s plan in advance which 

rules they are planning to break to ensure 
that they have enough to donate up front. 

YEAR SIX 

Year 6 Christingles 

We ventured out as Year 6 for the first time  
last week to St Nicholas Church to make our 
Christingles. The children were wonderfully 
behaved and very respectful; they represented 
the school excellently. 

After we enjoyed making them, each class 
lined up around the outside of the pews where 
their candles were lit and we enjoyed a song 
and a prayer. 

Well done, Year 6 - You did us proud! 

 

WHAT’S COMING UP:  FLU VACCINATIONS - TUESDAY 14th & CHRISTMAS LUNCH - WEDNESDAY 15th 


